
 

  

November 8, 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 17th November, Meden School will be holding a non-uniform day plus other 

events to raise money for Children in Need. 

During break and lunch time, there will be the following events that students can 

choose to participate in for a small donation. These include: 

• Bake sale 

• A giant Pudsey for students to fill with small change 

• Name the Teddy to win the Teddy 

• Pudsey Burpee Challenge (sponsor forms from reception) 

 

As with all non-uniform days, we remind you that the following clothing is unsuitable for 

school and as such should not be worn on a non-uniform day at any time. 

• No skimpy clothing such as crop tops/boob tubes 

• No mini skirts 

• No hot pants or shorts 

• No offensive slogans or logos. 

We would much rather see our students wrapped up warm in appropriate clothing for 

the time of year so please encourage sensible dress. 

Donations for the bake sale are always much appreciated. We do still have some 

containers in the finance office if you are missing yours, please ask your child to come 

and collect them. 

Non-uniform donations will be collected in tutorial but as with previous charity events, 

we do understand the financial pressures on families at the moment, so donate where 

you feel able to. 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

Mrs Kinney 

Associate Senior Leader 

Head of Maths 

 


